NAMI Regular Board Meeting January 24th,2017

Meeting was called to order at 6:08 p.m. by Mary Wright.

Those in attendance were:, Jim Skubal, Linda Renn, Mary Wright, Mary Satterlee, Jeanne Pederson, Bob Mangles, Sue Janik and Pat Marquart.

Mick Fiocchi, Ann Zenk, Dan Rondello, Mary Satterlee, Pam Morton, Maggie Peterson and Audrey Kissinger had excused absences.

Minutes were taken by Pat Marquart in Rondello's absence.

Gala Update:

Close to \$6,000 in dorr prizes

68 signed up to attend so far.

Discussions of various events at Gala.

Skubal – Idea for meetings for more socialization, such as bingo, shareds etc. Will look at cost of games and report at February meeting.

Skubal – Discussion on brochures, Do we continue with them? Board decided that Jim will update and send to board members via email for feedback.

The next meeting will be Feb 14, 2017 at 6 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.